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WELCOME NOTE

Welcome to the KPA newsletter. We
wanted an opportunity to share the
wonderful things the KPA volunteers have
been up to this term and to let you know
about all the exciting things being
planned.

We would like to thank all those who have
supported us throughout the Spring Term
and have included details on how you can
an get involved in future events, donations we

MOVIE are collection and more.
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hn Don't forget to look on Facebook for our
@ KPA page, individual school year groups
and our volunteer group for parents.

SPRING TERM EVENTS

Our team have done an awesome job fundraising this term. Pupils had
the opportunity to enjoy our movie nights watching Inside Out 2 and
raising £586, whilst last week they danced until they dropped at the
discos.

The newly introduced end of term Doughnut Days successfully raised
£261 and will continue as an end of term treat each half term for the
foreseeable future (excluding July).

COSTUME
DONATIONS
i L
ﬁ}l‘%‘ -“‘I The KPA collects donations for the school from
NS ' supporters shopping online via Easyfundraising.
= I A Their February offer meant that new sign ups to the
o may ponale mt! ) scheme earned an extra £2 per person, plus we
EGYPTIANS ROMANS

gained a £150 bonus for reaching more than 50

new supporters. In total we raised £307 this term.
DONATIONS PLEASE i

If you haven't signed up yet,
The KPA is hoping to raise some funds by reviving why not give it a try? Its free
the preloved uniform sales. We are working on a and offers donations when
range of ways to offer this with the help of the you shop online.
school Eco-Scientists. Please can we ask for
donations of summer dresses, shorts as well as any  Sign up using our QR code or
unwanted costumes for the upcoming Roman and  follow the link from our social
Egyptian Days in May. media pages.

@www.kpakibworth.org.uk admin@kpakibworth.org.uk 0KibworthParentsAssociction kpakibworth



